
From: Vickey Nelsen
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:44 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Vickey Nelsen 
727 N Main St
Findlay, OH 45840 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:veenelsen@gmail.com


From: Karen Evans
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:07:11 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Karen Evans 
7604 E Downend Dr
Lakeside Marblehead, OH 43440 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:karen@karenevanspictures.com


From: Maureen Braman
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:07:10 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Maureen Braman 
6005 Ross Rd
Fairfield, OH 45014 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:paigedrewreed@yahoo.com


From: Sandy Walliser-Holmer
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:07:09 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Sandy Walliser-Holmer 
2145 N County Rd 27
Republic, OH 44867 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:triple_t2145@yahoo.com


From: Timothy Work
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:07:07 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Timothy Work 
409 52nd St
Sandusky, OH 44870 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:papatim52@gmail.com


From: 259385756@p2a.co
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:50 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
[@advFirst] [@advLast] 
1730 Port Clinton Rd
Fremont, OH 43420 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:withrowrich@gmail.com


From: Jay Southwick
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:50 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Jay Southwick 
2852 Co Rd 24
Mount Blanchard, OH 45867 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:karansouthwick@gmail.com


From: Sean Thompson
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:50 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Sean Thompson 
150 OH-4
Attica, OH 44807 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:popssthompson@live.com


From: Carolyn Nieset
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:45 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Carolyn Nieset 
1524 River Dr
Fremont, OH 43420 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:carolyn.nieset@gmail.com


From: Vickey Nelsen
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:44 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Vickey Nelsen 
727 N Main St
Findlay, OH 45840 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:veenelsen@gmail.com


From: Kurt Dunn
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:43 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Kurt Dunn 
1500 E County Rd 50
Tiffin, OH 44883 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:kurtdunn61@yahoo.com


From: Lois Nehls
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:41 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Lois Nehls 
2620 Co Rd 181
Clyde, OH 43410 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:angienehls@ymail.com


From: David Growel
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:39 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
David Growel 
311 N Pennsylvania Ave
Fremont, OH 43420 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:growelda@gmail.com


From: Sally Porter
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:39 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Sally Porter 
326 Lawrence St
Sandusky, OH 44870 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:sallykinsp@aol.com


From: Elijah Bakies
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:38 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Elijah Bakies 

Findlay, OH 45840 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:bakiese@yahoo.com


From: Bill Fox
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:37 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Bill Fox 
PO Box 145
Castalia, OH 44824 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:fox101@bex.net


From: Brenna Finnegan
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:37 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Brenna Finnegan 
110 N Main St
Attica, OH 44807 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:brenna_finnegan@hotmail.com


From: Garr Lea
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:36 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Garr Lea 

Genoa, OH 43430 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:cchevy.767@gmail.com


From: Cindy Hill
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:35 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Cindy Hill 
336 Walker Ave
Luckey, OH 43443 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:cindyrrt92@aol.com


From: Kevin Koerper
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:28 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Kevin Koerper 
4063 OH-12
Kansas, OH 44841 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:driver8k@hotmail.com


From: Brad Cleveland
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:27 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Brad Cleveland 
3327 E Township Rd 148
Tiffin, OH 44883 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:brad.cleveland@uap.com


From: Rudi Feasel
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:06:07 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Rudi Feasel 
19 W Market St
Tiffin, OH 44883 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:rudi.feasel@gmail.com


From: Ryan Scott
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:05:59 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Ryan Scott 
315 Moore Ave
Bellevue, OH 44811 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:bowinkle27@yahoo.com


From: Steve Oler
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:05:45 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Steve Oler 
7762 Marion-Melmore Rd
Sycamore, OH 44882 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:olers@bright.net


From: Michael Estep
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:05:21 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Michael Estep 
506 E Perry St
Tiffin, OH 44883 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:albinoguitman@gmail.com


From: Paul Reiter
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:05:20 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Paul Reiter 
129 W Market St
Tiffin, OH 44883 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:preiter09@yahoo.com


From: Larry Philipps
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:05:20 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Larry Philipps 
1034 Township Rd 293
Fostoria, OH 44830 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:lcp1034@gmail.com


From: Janice Dunlap
To: Puco ContactOPSB
Subject: I support Republic Wind!
Date: Wednesday, December 4, 2019 7:05:16 PM

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-
BGN, Republic Wind), I want to encourage you to award a permit to this project. 

Over the last several years, I’ve participated in public discussions regarding the project and
directly interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy. 

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very
engaged with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I’ve
talked to my fellow residents, I see broad support for Republic Wind. I recognize there are
some in the county who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they
must put a turbine on their property. 

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this
project are hardly debatable. For these reasons I urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards, 
Janice Dunlap 
509 N Wintergarden Rd
Bowling Green, OH 43402 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:jldunlap3@gmail.com
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